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I oppose this bill! It is unconstitutional as in it goes against our 2nd amendment. The 

folks that wrote this bill up fail to realize that 10 round magazines are far below 

today’s “standard” magazine. Manufactured don’t even make small enough 

magazines for many common and reasonable sidearm choices of today. 

Manufactures have no proposed intentions of making low capacity magazines for 

certain firearms like the Springfield Hellcat. Many law abiding, tax paying Oregon 

residents will have to put out God given right to protect and defend ourselves against 

todays standard of threats on “hold”. Please consider looking into how unreasonable 

aspects of this bill are. I you want to update what we already have in place for OSP 

background checks, please do! But this cannot be considered lawful or reasonable 

on the American people and residents of Oregon. Thank you.  


